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HB2528, another grab at our money and freedoms.  WE THE PEOPLE should be the 

decision makers on the issues, not the out of touch in Salem who think they need to 

throw our money at the state funding problems.  The OHA is one of the worst 

decision-making authorities we have.  They throw our money away on things like 

cooking classes to keep their budgets as fat as possible. 

 

The powers that be have not solved a single social issue in this state but continue to 

spend billions with no accountability.  First find out where this money has gone before 

taking more.  

 


